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Allotment Working Party Meeting 

Tuesday 18th July 2023 at 2.00pm 
 
Attendee: Cathy Page, Lorraine Grey, Christine Lawrence 

Note taker: Carina Helmn 

Notes: 
1. The school hedge on the north side of the allotments will be added to the KPC hedge 

schedule. Action: Parish Clerk 

2.  Tenants have put metal items for collection by BWP at the pedestrian entrance at Hall Lane. 

Action: Parish Clerk to inform Bob Finch 

3. Four plots are graded as 5 due to under cultivation.  

Action: Clerk to write individually to tenants. Plots to be reviewed in a month and cultivation 

standard monitored. 

 

Next meeting Tuesday 8th August, 2pm 


